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Dear Trade Partners, 

  

Passengers travelling from Pakistan to Dubai and beyond on Emirates must present 

a negative COVID 19 PCR test result certificate at the time of check-in. The PCR test 

must be taken up to 4 days prior to the travel date (96 hrs maximum) and must be 

conducted at the Emirates authorised Health Centre below at the passenger’s 

expense. 

Chughtai Labs: Tel +92-311-1456789  
Email: info@chughtailab.com 
  
Passengers must bring their Emirates booking and passport to the test lab. Children 

under 12 years old are exempt from taking the PCR test if they are travelling with 

their parents who have tested negative and are fit to travel. 

  

All information has been updated on our website please click here for the relevant 

information. 
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